From: Ann Branaman <branaman@fau.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2023 11:59 AM
To: Michael Harris <mharris @fau.edu>
Subject: RE: Two proposed new anthro courses

Hi Mike,

I heard back from each of the four faculty who teach in the area of health. All are supportive of your proposed courses moving forward.

Best,
Ann




From: Sarah Milton <smilton@fau.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2023 11:05 AM

To: Michael Harris <mharris @fau.edu>

Subject: Re: Anthro new course proposal request

Good morning - Biological Sciences has no objection to these courses. They are certainly subjects it will be good for students to take!

Regards,

Dr. Sarah L. Milton
Professor and Chair
Department of Biological Sciences
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